
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome to Lower Juniors again! I wanted to get in touch and let you know our curriculum plans for the first Half Term.  Myself and Mrs McLeod feel very excited about the 

term ahead and are looking forward to having your lovely children back in class, ready to explore, learn and have fun.   

If you would like to support your child’s learning at home, we thought it would be helpful for you to have a more detailed idea of what we are learning about. 

Ms Czubaj and Mrs McLeod 

 


